
 

   

1st April 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

BIG PEDAL – 19th to 30th April 2021 

Get set…… Alverstoke Infant School is taking part in The Big Pedal 2021, the UK’s largest inter-
school cycling, walking and scooting challenge. The challenge runs from 19th to 30th April 2021. 
It is free and we would love everyone to be involved.  

The details 

On each day of the challenge schools compete to see who can record the greatest number of 
pupils, staff and parents cycling, walking or scooting to school.   Children will record in the 
classroom how they have travelled to school each day.  We were very near to the top of the 
leader board in previous years, so please help us to do well again this year.  

What is next? 
 
All you need to do is encourage your child/children to cycle, walk or scoot to school on as many 
days as possible during the event, and join them on their way.  

For more information above the event go to: www.bigpedal.org.uk   Enjoy the challenge!! 

Bling Your Bike – 23rd April 2021 

On 23rd April we will be having a competition for the best decorated bike or scooter.  Please can 
the children ride their decorated wheels to school on this day for judging and a photo.  

Kind regards 

Steph Greenwood  
Headteacher 
 

http://www.bigpedal.org.uk/

